
 

  

 1 May 2019   
Resignation & Appointment of Company Secretary 

City Chic Collective Limited (ASX:CCX) today announced that Company Secretary Claudine Tarabay has resigned and will be replaced by Mark Ohlsson, effective 10 May 2019. 
Mr Ohlsson has held numerous company secretarial roles for ASX-listed companies. He brings over 30 years of corporate and governance experience and is a CPA holder. 
The Board thanks Ms Tarabay for her contribution as company secretary and wishes her well.  
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